
Supporters Society committee guidelines for social media / fans forums. 
 
1. Society committee members are free to continue to express personal opinions on social 

media and fans forums, subject to the provisions of this policy.  
 

2. All comments made by Society committee members on social media are made in a 
personal capacity. Official Society committee statements must be clearly marked as 
such. 

 
3. Do not divulge information which is confidential to Bath City Supporters Society or its 

members. 
 

4. Ensure that you do not conduct yourself in a way that brings Bath City Supporters 
Society into disrepute. 

 
5. It is possible that members of the Bath City Supporters Society committee may make 

comments relating to the club finances, budgets, transfer or recruitment activity. 
Comments of this nature must be treated sensitively and it should be made clear that 
such comments represent our individual opinions and not official Society policy. 

 


